From: Deanna Walsh [mailto:dwalsh@ccupei.ca]
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 12:27 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Oppose another gas bar in Borden Carleton

Dear Mr. MacEwen,

I am writing this email to express my objection to the application from D.P. Murphy Inc.
In Borden Carleton.

We now have three gas stations in our Community and there is definitely NOT a need
For one more gas station.

The Two family run businesses Ceretti’s Grocery and Hardware and Howatts Shell have been a
Great asset in our Community for Generations-Both businesses have been there to help out in
SO many ways:

-when someone needs help pumping gas, runs out of gas, flat tire -they are there to help
-when there is a benefit they are ready to donate and are present to support the benefit
-Sport teams , schools , Gateway Arena- food bank etc. they support them all

-Both business, help people out a lot of the times without anyone knowing, they both do

so much for our Community!

WE AS A COMMUNITY OPPOSE ANOTHER GAS STATION IN OUR COMMUNITY!

WE CANNOT LOSE ONE OF THESE FAMILY RUN BUSINESS-PLEASE DO NOT LET D.P MURPHY INC

Ruin these two family run business as well as the entrance to our beautiful Island with another gas station
HOW SAD THIS WOULD BE FOR ALL ISLANDERS.

Thanks
Deanna
Deanna Walsh
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